
                   THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 
                                     “To Protect and Serve” 

       Office of the Commissioner 
 

VIPD NEWS RELEASE - 112923-367 
For Immediate Media Distribution 

 

November 29, 2023 

 

CIB Investigates Shooting Incident that Left Woman with Multiple 

Gunshot Wounds 

St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands – At approximately 9:55 p.m., on Monday, 

November 27, 2023, the Patrol Division and Criminal Investigation Bureau on St. 

Thomas were requested to travel to the Roy Schneider Hospital regarding an assault. 

The victim told detectives that she was parking her vehicle at her home when a 

masked individual with a gun approached her and started to fire multiple shots at her. 

She sustained multiple bullet wounds to her body. 

Anyone with information about this incident are encouraged to reach out to 911, the 

Criminal Investigation Bureau at (340) 774-2211, or directly contact Brian 

Bedminster at (340) 774-2211 extension 5577. Additionally, tips can be provided to 

Crime Stoppers V.I. at 1(800)222-8477. 
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